
 
 

Memo 

Additional Comments Received: Comp Plan Amendments 
Department of Planning Services 

Date: November 8, 2021 

From: Kevin Freibott, Assistant Planner II 

To:  Spokane City Council 

 

Since the publication of the Staff Reports for the various proposed Comprehensive Plan Amendments, the 
City has received numerous additional written comments.  These are not included in the Staff Reports 
and, thus, I have included them here for your review and consideration.  The attached comments concern 
application File Z20-206COMP, Cleveland Avenue. 

Please note that in addition to the attached comments, some previously submitted letters were submitted 
again, verbatim.  As those were merely photocopies of the original letters, I have not included them in the 
attachment here.   All letters attached to this memo are from new commenters or represent unique 
comments on the proposal. 
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Freibott, Kevin

From: Kelly Cline <69keldar69@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, October 1, 2021 8:24 PM
To: Freibott, Kevin
Subject: File # Z20-206COMP, 155 Cleveland
Attachments: 20211001_201951~2.jpg

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

[CAUTION ‐ EXTERNAL EMAIL ‐ Verify Sender] 

I am writing regarding the proposal to amend the land use designation for the 33 parcels referenced in a letter I 
received. I am concerned about how the development would affect our property at 34 E Euclid and am writing to 
request a boundary fence installation. We do not want tenants from the proposed development coming on to our parcel 
and request a fence be built to separate the project from our property. Please advise. Thank you for your consideration 
in this matter. - The Clines at 34 E Euclid Ave, Spokane, WA 99207  
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Freibott, Kevin

From: Richard Sizemore <rjsizemore1000@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, October 12, 2021 1:25 PM
To: Freibott, Kevin

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

[CAUTION - EXTERNAL EMAIL - Verify Sender] 
 
Hello Kevin, 
 
I am the resident who lives at 107 E. Cleveland My property is bound by  E. Cleveland and Cora. 
I am the person who will be the most affected by any construction on the adjacent property. 
I am not in favor of the amendment Z20-206COMP, 155 E Cleveland Ave., as I think it is more encompassing than is 
needed at the time. 
I am willing to discuss the situation with effected parties. 
 
Thank You 
 
RJ Sizemore 
(509) 850-1620 
rjsizemore1000@gmail.com 
 
Sent from my iPad 
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